
I G 1 N ALted Waterworks 
200 Old Hook Road 

Harrington Park, NJ 07640-1 799 
telephone 201 767 2842 
facsimile 201 767 2082 

United Wat er 

April 26,1999 

FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Ms. Blanco Bayo, Director 
Department of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

In response to a request by the Staff of the Florida Public Service Commission, United 
Waterworks Inc. hereby states that it will support its corporate subsidiary, United 
Water Florida Inc., regarding the Corporate Undertaking filed by United Water Florida 
Inc., a copy of which is attached, in connection with the Application for Rate Increase in 
Duval, St. Johns and Nassau Counties by United Water Florida Inc., Docket No. 980214- 
ws. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert J. l%cullo 
Vice President-United Waterworks A I.d-- 
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Mr. Gary R. Moseley 
Mr. Scott G. Schildberg (via facsimile) 
Ms. Jennifer Brubaker (via facsimile) ;E -3I 


